
HB 930 -- Sale of Tobacco Products

Sponsor:  Brown (30)

This bill requires entities that sell or distribute tobacco
products or rolling papers to obtain a retail sales tax license
and a license from the Division of Alcohol and Tobacco Control
within the Department of Public Safety.  A separate license is
required for each place of business and for each vending or
coin-operated machine.  A license is valid for one year and must
be conspicuously displayed at all times.  Any person who violates
the licensing provisions is subject to civil penalties, and
anyone selling tobacco products to a minor is subject to license
suspension.


